NOTICE
The trail between Upper Mountain Road and Lower Mountain Roads (S47)
is closed by the landowner.

This is a DIRECT result of, OFF TRAIL RIDING and LOUD PIPES!!!


PLEASE RESPECT LANDOWNER AND STAY ON TRAILS
IF YOU HAVE LOUD PIPES STAY HOME
These issues are against the law and could mean tickets!
MORE TRAIL LOSS IS THE BIGGEST ISSUE
Land use for trail use is a Privilege not a Right!
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